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Meet at the Silver Legacy - Silver Baron Rooms

Online Meeting Instructions:
Monday, February 7

12:00 PM
Zoom Meeting Information:

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Events
BOD Meeting

Sunshine Litigation Services
Feb 15, 2022

4:00 PM - 5:30 PM

Upcoming Speakers
Reno Aces Hot Stove Event

Feb 14, 2022

NO MEETING
Feb 21, 2022
President’s Day

Monday’s Program
Dr. Muge Akpinar-Elci

Dean of School of Public Health at 
University of Nevada, Reno

Dr. Muge Akpinar-
Elci is a professor 
and the Dean of 
School of Public 
Health at University 
of Nevada, Reno. 
Dr. Akpinar-Elci has 
more than 20 years 
of experience in 
clinical practice and 
public health field 

research. After medical school, Dr. Akpinar-
Elci completed her residency training in 
Pulmonology and fellowship in Occupational 
Medicine in Turkey. Dr. Akpinar-Elci received a 
Master of Public Health (MPH) degree from 
Tulane University School of Public Health and 
Tropical Medicine in New Orleans, LA. During 
her career Dr. Akpinar-Elci worked for Centers 
for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)’s 
National Institute for Occupational Safety and 
Health (NIOSH) and she was also a director of 
World Health Organization (WHO) 
Collaborating Center for Environmental and 
Occupational Health in Grenada. In her last 
position, she was an Associate Dean at 
College of Health Sciences and the Director 
of the Center for Global Health at Old 
Dominion University. Her research interest is 
climate change, vulnerable populations, 
global health and environmental/occupational 
respiratory diseases.

SAVE THE DATES
March 14, 2022

March 21, 2022

We will meet at the
National Automobile Museum

https://zoom.us/j/96358613870
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Club of Reno

We are in need of a host family for an RYE 
student next school year. This would be a 
commitment of 3.5 months. The exchange 
student will be attending Galena HS, so living 
in the South Reno area would be preferred. If 
you are interested or would like further 
details, please reach out to Bill Creekbaum, 
william.creekbaum@morganstanley.com

RYE Host Family Needed

Order your free at-home COVID 
tests now, takes 30 seconds. Site 
went live, get em while they last!

www.COVIDtests.gov

RYLA APPLICATIONS

The RYLA committee is currently accepting 
applications for participants to the Rotary 
Youth Leadership Assembly (RYLA) to be 
held this summer in Grizzly Ranch by Por-
tola.  The deadline to submit applica-
tions is March 15. It is a week-long camp 
in which campers will learn skills including 
leadership, teamwork, communication and 
self-awareness.  Participants must currently 
be a junior in high school.  In addition to 
Reno High School, other high schools will be 
considered.  We encourage students who 
are related to our club members to apply. 
Please contact Tom Taelour for more infor-
mation 775-771-4008 or ttaelour@charter.
net.  Info: www.Camp-RYLA.org

Camp RYLA 2022 Dates:
Week 1:  June 12 – 17

Week 2:  June 19 – June 24
Week 3:  July 10 – 15

mailto:william.creekbaum%40morganstanley.com?subject=RYE%20Student
http://www.COVIDtests.gov
mailto:ttaelour%40charter.net?subject=RYLA
mailto:ttaelour%40charter.net?subject=RYLA
http://www.Camp-RYLA.org


The Renotarian

Honor Roll
Jim Endres..............................................$100
Carl Fuetsch..........................................$500
David Gallagher....................................$100
Steve Kent............................................$300
Dan Lofrese..........................................$100
Kevin Melcher.......................................$100
Marlene Olsen......................................$100
Stefanie Scoppettone............................$100
Gayle Sherman.....................................$100
David Spillers........................................$100
Craig Wesner........................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:........................Jerry Hall
Pledge: ........................................ Tina Kahn
Greeter......................................... Tina Kahn
Scanner..................................Kevin Melcher
Online Greeter:.........................Kim Mazeres
Sergeant At Arms......................Jack Yamine
Zoom Equipment...................Rich Schreinert

“There can be no better 
introduction to the life of a 
community than one that comes 
through the local Rotary club.”
Paul Harris, My Road to Rotary

Sunshine Report Contact 
Information
If you have any information about yourself 

or fellow Rotarians that you would like 
announced at the weekly meeting, please 
contact Stefanie Scoppettone at: scops@
unr.edu

February 14, 2022 
Reno Rotary Meeting

Jose Lucas Rodriguez Fontanez (left), of the Rotary 
Club of Yauco, Puerto Rico, and Water Is Life 
founder Ken Surritte install a new water filtration 
system in the mountain community of Rubias, 
Puerto Rico. The Rotary Club of Yauco funded the 
installation. The system runs on solar and wind 
energy, providing a free source of clean drinking 
water that’s independent of the power grid. 
Community leaders are trained to maintain the 
system by the project partner organization, Water 
Is Life. © Rotary International

mailto:scops%40unr.edu?subject=Sunshine%20Report
mailto:scops%40unr.edu?subject=Sunshine%20Report
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Rotary Club 
of Reno

Club of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the

WELCOME TO ROTARY

We are neighbors, community leaders, 
and global citizens uniting for the 
common good. With you, we can 
accomplish even more.

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes
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